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Thank you Mr. Vice-President, the Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Ireland and the presentation of its national report.
 
My delegation recommends the following:

1. Consider ratifying he International Convention on the Rights of Migrant Workers, ILO Convention 189, and as well as the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities; and 
3. Step up efforts to promote to ensure equal opportunities for all children to quality education.

My delegation commends Ireland for its achievement in the filed of human rights since its last UPR.  We note in particular the establishment of the Irish Human Rights and Equality Commission, it NHRI, which could assist public bodies to comply with specific guidelines and codes of practice, towards an effective, systemic integration human rights perspective and the protection of fundamental freedoms into the daily work of public officials.

We also commend the enactment of legislations for the promotion and protection of human rights of Irish people, inter alia, the Equality Act of 2015 that provides for better protection to employees against discrimination and all forms of abuse, including respect religious freedoms. 
My delegation notes that Ireland has done a lot for the migrants. We, however, believe that Ireland could do more, and hence encourages that Ireland ensures that migrants are continuously afforded the full opportunity to access the labor market and social security and the full enjoyment of their rights to family life. 
Finally, we urge Ireland to address persistent allegations on the ill treatment of the elderly and persons with disabilities in residential care and centers. In this regard, Ireland may wish to explore alternatives to institutionalization, with the view to improve the living conditions in residential centers.
We wish Ireland a successful review. Thank you, Mr. President.
